
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 
 
I hope you are all looking forward to our Diversity concert on Thursday 3rd April at Mountford 
Hall! I’m just writing to inform you of key information about the event. Apologies, there is a lot 
to communicate! 
 
Tickets: 
Tickets are available on ParentPay. You can currently buy up to 3 tickets per child for the 
event. We have 60 tickets to sell and we need to sell them all - anyone is welcome! Any 
tickets that are not sold by Friday will become available for you to purchase additional 
tickets. Tickets will not be available at the venue and they must be purchased through school 
prior to the event. We will hand out the tickets closer to the time. 
 
The day: 
There is a coach coming to pick up the children from school after lunch to go to Mountford 
Hall for a rehearsal. We will then stay in the city centre and get food (more information 
below) before the performance in the evening. Doors will be open at 6.30pm for anyone with 
tickets to arrive for the performance to start at 7pm. There are multiple schools performing 
and there will be an interval in between performances. The event is expected to finish at 
9.15pm. 
 
Food: 
We will be going to Wildwood for food in between our rehearsal and the performance. The 
kids’ menu is 2 courses and a drink for £7.95 - menu can be found on their website. This 
cost will be requested on ParentPay. I appreciate that this is an additional cost but we are 
not able to stay at the venue between the rehearsal and performance.  
 
Costumes: 
For the performance, children can wear any black joggers/leggings with trainers and will be 
wearing a coloured t-shirt which will be provided by school. 
 
Photographs: 
There will be photos taken at rehearsals and the event that may be shared with the press 
and online. If you would not like your child to be photographed, then please let me know. 
 
Collection: 
If you have a ticket for your child, there will be a collection point allocated to us on the day 
where you can collect your child after the show. 
If you do not have a ticket for your child, you will need to collect your child from Mountford 
Hall at 9.15pm. The office will be sending out a form for you to complete. You will need to 
state who is picking up your child with a contact number. We WILL NOT be returning to 
school. 
 
Accessibility:  
 
 
 
 



 

 

There are steps at the venue and if you require any assistance at all, please contact 
Montford Hall prior to the event. 
 
If you have any questions then please email me on r.parker@waterlooprimaryschool.co.uk 
 
We are so excited for this opportunity and look forward to seeing you all there! 
 
Many thanks for your continued support,  

 
Miss Parker 
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